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October Dates 
October 5 FT: Horizon  4th & 5th  

October 8-10 NO SCHOOL 

October 11-12 FT: Camp Lookout 5th grade 

October 12 FT: New Echota 3rd grade 

October 16 Renaissance Ceremonies 

October 17 Picture Retakes 

October 17 FT: Renaissance Reward 2nd & 3rd grade 

October 18 FT: Renaissance Reward 4th & 5th grade 

October 18 FT: Junie B Jones RHS 1st Grade 

October 19 FT: Huntsville 4th Grade 

October 19 FT: Junie B Jones KK 

October 23 4th Grade Lunch & Learn 

October 24 LSGT 

October 25 5th Grade Lunch & Learn 

October 27 Fall Festival 

October 31 Pay $2 & Wear Costume to School 

From the Principal: 
Wow!  It is hard to believe it is already October!  The year is flying by. 
We’ve had so many great things going on at GES that I’d like to update you. 

 TAPP Lunch and Learn Meetings have been very successful. 

Parents have appreciated learning where their child is academically 
and setting goals with them. K, 1 and 2 have all met, but 3rd is on 

10/3, 4th is on 10/23 and 5th is 10/25.  Make plans to attend! 
 

 The APEX Fun Run was a huge success!  The kids did great 

getting pledges and running those laps.  We didn’t let the rain deter 
us! Make sure to get all of those pledges collected.  We couldn’t do it 
without your help! 

 

 Construction is still on target and we are scheduled to move in 
around Christmas. 

 
    During the month of October, or should I say Socktober, we will be 
doing a special sock drive to help local homeless shelters.  A flyer will be 

coming home soon. It is a great opportunity to help your child understand 
that even something small like a pair of socks can be a big need.  We want 
our students to grow up with caring hearts and open minds to help others. 

    As always, don’t ever hesitate to contact Mrs. Johnson or me if you 
have a concern.  Thanks for all you do to make Graysville great! 
 

Sincerely, 

Kerri Sholl 

“Be the good others see in the world!” 

GES 

944 Graysville Road              

Ringgold, GA  30736 

Phone: 706-937-3147              

Fax: 706-937-2812 



 

 

 

Please help  us keep your children safe by 
following these simple guidelines: 

*All visitors MUST sign in on the computer. 

*You MUST wear your visitors sticker. 

*Please  sign out when you leave the       
building. 

*Please  bring your drivers license with you. 

*DO NOT drop your children off at the front 
door. 

Greetings from Title 1 and the 
Family Resource Center! 

  
  

We are making final preparations for our annual 
Fall Festival on October 27th. Armbands are on 

sale now for $10. We hope you will join us for a     
super fun day! The membership drive ends on    

October 12th and we will draw our winners for the 
free festival armbands at that time. Our next 

Box Tops collection is November 2nd and our next 
meeting is scheduled for November 5th. Please join 

us. 

Please mark the dates below 

for our T.A.P.P. Lunch & Learn 

Meetings for this fall!   

3rd—October 3rd 

4th—October 23rd 

5th—October 25th 

 

Free resources are available for you in 
the Family Resource Center. If you are 

ever visiting the school, stop by room 
413 and see what we have to offer! 

Kami Leonard, PIC 

Kleonard.ges@catoosa.k12.ga.us 

706-937-3147—ext 413 

All Lunch & Learns will begin at 11:00!  We can't 
wait for you to see how hard your children have 

been working so far this year!  

 
Selfless  
Trustworthy 
Refuel 
Overcome 
Next Level 
Grateful 

Our Apex Fun Run fundraiser has been a great 
event for our school! Thank you so much for your 
support! Although the fun run is over, it’s not too 
late to make online pledges or send in flat rate 

donations to help your child reach the $100 mark 
to attend our movie field trip! We will accept   

donations through Friday, October 12th. 

Parent Portal: See the School Website or contact the office. Print the form and 

return.  Check out the CALENDAR on our Website for all up-to-date events. 


